
 
Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school 

The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND 
www.ryeprimary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin 
office@ryeprimary.co.uk 

01797 222825 
 

Aquinas Church of England Education Trust 
Registered 07525735; Registered in England and Wales; Magpie Hall Lane, Bromley, BR2 8HZ 

 

 

Christmas IQ Cards 

Friday, 3rd November 2023 

Dear Parents and carers, 

This term, we are delighted to be participating in the Christmas fundraiser with IQ Cards. The funds that we 

raise through your purchases will be used to benefit the school and your children. 

Your child has brought home with them, the lovely picture they have created. 

IQ cards will print this design onto high quality stationery including Greeting Cards, Postcards, Gift Wrap 

and Sticky Gift Labels as well as fun gifts such as Chocolate Bars, fridge Magnets and Notebooks. 

Your child’s name will be printed onto all the products for the personal touch. 

On the reverse of the design, please can you fill in the order form – check your child’s name is spelt exactly 

how you would like it printed on the products and clearly fill in the quantity of each product that you 

would like to order. 

Your payment will need to be made via ParentPay. We can’t accept orders if payments have not been 

made.  

All order forms with payment must be returned by Tuesday 7th November. 

All products and gifts will be delivered to school on Friday 8th December so we will send them home as 

soon as they arrive. 

We hope you enjoy your personalised Christmas gifts. 

Any queries, please send me a message. 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss Brassleay 

Deputy Headteacher  
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